
Ms. Michaels’
SPECIALS

SCHEDULE
Monday: Art
Tuesday: Art/Gym
Wednesday: Music
Thursday: Gym

Friday: Enrichment
LUNCH: 12:00-12:38

CONTACT 
michaer@dearbornschools.or

g

https://iblog.dearbornschools.
org/michaer/ 

 Fifth Grade students are expected to follow these 3 rules:
     Respect Yourself          Respect Others          Respect the School
 
  CLASS 

TECHNOLOGY
We will use a number 
of websites in class 

(and at home). 
Students will have all 
the login information 

in their planners.   

*We will be using the blog 
daily.

*Please check the blog 
daily!

DONATIONS
Our class is ALWAYS 

accepting the following 
donations:  (THANK YOU!!)

● tissues
● napkins
● printer paper
● Clorox wipes**

Special requests may be made 
for special projects.

HOMEWORK
Students are expected to complete homework every 

night.

1. Read for 30 minutes.
2. Nightly spelling homework: Quiz on Fridays!
3. Math facts (multiplication)
4. Check your child’s planner for additional 

assignments every night. 

GRADINGWe will use the grading scale:
 
95%-100%  1- Mastery of standard
80%-94%    2 - Proficiency
70%-79%    3- Partially proficient 
0%-69%      4 - Needs improvement 

At the end of each term you will also receive a report card 
that is standards based.  It will show you your student’s 

understanding of important concepts.  

5th

Welcome to the last year of elementary 
school!! This promises to be a wonderful and 
memorable school year. Fifth graders have 

the opportunity to participate in special 
programs at William Ford such as safety & 
service squad and instrumental music. Fifth 
graders also have the opportunity to attend 
5th Grade Camp!! I believe each of you is 

special, unique and smart. Together we will 
work to let your strengths shine! 
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